Some clips may be behind a paywall. If you need access to these clips, email me at menoll@pa.gov.

## **Climate Change**

Philadelphia Inquirer: Climate change hitting Philly region, says expert panel <a href="http://www.philly.com/philly/health/Climate-change-Philly-environment-jersey-shore.html">http://www.philly.com/philly/health/Climate-change-Philly-environment-jersey-shore.html</a>

Newsworks: Pa. Dems organizing against attacks on climate interests <a href="http://www.newsworks.org/index.php/local/item/100813-pa-dems-organizing-against-attacks-on-climate-interests">http://www.newsworks.org/index.php/local/item/100813-pa-dems-organizing-against-attacks-on-climate-interests</a>? topstory

WITF: PA Dems organizing against attacks on climate interests <a href="http://www.witf.org/state-house-sound-bites/2017/01/pa-dems-organizing-against-attacks-on-climate-interests.php">http://www.witf.org/state-house-sound-bites/2017/01/pa-dems-organizing-against-attacks-on-climate-interests.php</a>

WITF/StateImpact: Delaware Estuary scientists fear Trump actions will accelerate sea-level rise <a href="https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/01/25/delaware-estuary-scientists-fear-trump-actions-will-accelerate-sea-level-rise/">https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/01/25/delaware-estuary-scientists-fear-trump-actions-will-accelerate-sea-level-rise/</a>? ga=1.46729902.882895250.1471610849

PennLive: In a sign of the changing times, Pennsylvania Legislature adds a Climate Change caucus http://www.pennlive.com/politics/index.ssf/2017/01/pennsylvania state house adds.html

## **Conservation & Recreation**

Lancaster Newspapers: More trees will be planted along Lancaster County streams thanks to grants <a href="http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/more-trees-will-be-planted-along-lancaster-county-streams-thanks/article">http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/more-trees-will-be-planted-along-lancaster-county-streams-thanks/article</a> 03148f8a-e330-11e6-86da-2bdd62590942.html

FOX43: Farmers, Lebanon County at odds over ownership of abandoned rail path <a href="http://fox43.com/2017/01/25/farmers-lebanon-county-at-odds-over-ownership-of-abandoned-rail-path/">http://fox43.com/2017/01/25/farmers-lebanon-county-at-odds-over-ownership-of-abandoned-rail-path/</a>

## **Energy**

Reading Eagle: Sinking Spring officials applaud power line decision <a href="http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/sinking-spring-officials-applaud-power-line-decision">http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/sinking-spring-officials-applaud-power-line-decision</a>

EDF: Five Reasons Pennsylvania is Taking Action on Methane <a href="http://blogs.edf.org/energyexchange/2017/01/25/five-reasons-pennsylvania-is-taking-action-on-methane/">http://blogs.edf.org/energyexchange/2017/01/25/five-reasons-pennsylvania-is-taking-action-on-methane/</a>

## **Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields**

Chester County Daily Local: Plans to develop contaminated East Whiteland site resubmitted <a href="http://www.dailylocal.com/general-news/20170125/plans-to-develop-contaminated-east-whiteland-site-resubmitted">http://www.dailylocal.com/general-news/20170125/plans-to-develop-contaminated-east-whiteland-site-resubmitted</a>

Meadville Tribune: Potential sale of former Talon property 'moving along in a positive way'

http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/local\_news/potential-sale-of-former-talon-property-moving-along-in-a/article\_c9156a54-d37e-5a69-bbf1-fa7115b51068.html

#### **EPA**

Doylestown Intelligencer: Officials holding breath on EPA funding freeze <a href="http://www.theintell.com/news/local/officials-holding-breath-on-epa-funding-freeze/article\_a554d285-de91-55b8-8c45-42bf031a4cac.html">http://www.theintell.com/news/local/officials-holding-breath-on-epa-funding-freeze/article\_a554d285-de91-55b8-8c45-42bf031a4cac.html</a>

Morning Times: Trump freezes EPA, holding up \$36 million in funding to PA DEP <a href="http://www.morning-times.com/news/article\_bd9384eb-6046-559b-9a57-20f5e105749d.html">http://www.morning-times.com/news/article\_bd9384eb-6046-559b-9a57-20f5e105749d.html</a> 20f5e105749d.html?referer\_url=/news/article\_bd9384eb-6046-559b-9a57-20f5e105749d.html

CBS21: Officials worried about how Trump's EPA freeze will affect water and air quality <a href="http://local21news.com/news/100-days-100-voices/officials-worried-about-how-trumps-epa-freeze-will-affect-water-and-air-quality">http://local21news.com/news/100-days-100-voices/officials-worried-about-how-trumps-epa-freeze-will-affect-water-and-air-quality</a>

# Mining

Times News: Police resume search for Jesse Farber http://www.tnonline.com/2017/jan/25/police-resume-search-jesse-farber

Montgomery News: Quarry responds to complaints about blast in West Rockhill <a href="http://www.montgomerynews.com/perkasienewsherald/news/quarry-responds-to-complaints-about-blast-in-west-rockhill/article">http://www.montgomerynews.com/perkasienewsherald/news/quarry-responds-to-complaints-about-blast-in-west-rockhill/article</a> 290573d7-af5c-5bd4-b228-64cc9a85af8e.html

Aggregates Manager: Quarry blames sudden weather change for unusually strong blast <a href="http://www.aggman.com/quarry-blames-weather-change-blast/">http://www.aggman.com/quarry-blames-weather-change-blast/</a>

Farm and Dairy: Coal mine proposal rejected due to safety concerns <a href="http://www.farmanddairy.com/news/coal-mine-proposal-rejected-due-to-safety-concerns/392170.html">http://www.farmanddairy.com/news/coal-mine-proposal-rejected-due-to-safety-concerns/392170.html</a>

Mining Engineering: Consol's expansion plans limited by court <a href="http://me.smenet.org/webContent.cfm?webarticleid=2144">http://me.smenet.org/webContent.cfm?webarticleid=2144</a>

S&P Global: Pa. met coal production expected to continue rebound in 2017: group <a href="http://www.platts.com/latest-news/coal/louisville-kentucky/pa-met-coal-production-expected-to-continue-rebound-21708649">http://www.platts.com/latest-news/coal/louisville-kentucky/pa-met-coal-production-expected-to-continue-rebound-21708649</a>

### Oil and Gas

Allegheny Front: Trump Gives Pipeline Industry a Boost, But Leaders Warn Against Complacency <a href="http://www.alleghenyfront.org/trump-gives-pipeline-industry-a-boost-but-leaders-warn-against-complacency/">http://www.alleghenyfront.org/trump-gives-pipeline-industry-a-boost-but-leaders-warn-against-complacency/</a>

Bucks County Courier Times: Rep Brian Fitzpatrick voices Penneast concerns <a href="http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/local/rep-brian-fitzpatrick-voices-penneast-concerns/article">http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/local/rep-brian-fitzpatrick-voices-penneast-concerns/article</a> 3aca222c-7d91-54fd-8487-dc89a01c6c54.html

Bucks County Herald: Geologists say Solebury is unlikely source for fracking <a href="http://www.buckscountyherald.com/news\_stories/1-26-17/Solebury-sees-geology-would-discourage-fracking-target.html">http://www.buckscountyherald.com/news\_stories/1-26-17/Solebury-sees-geology-would-discourage-fracking-target.html</a>

Pennlive: Harrisburg revs up for natural gas severance tax fight <a href="http://www.pennlive.com/politics/index.ssf/2017/01/shale\_gas\_severance\_tax.html#incart\_river\_home">http://www.pennlive.com/politics/index.ssf/2017/01/shale\_gas\_severance\_tax.html#incart\_river\_home</a>

WITF/Allegheny Front: Trump Gives Pipeline Industry a Boost, But Leaders Warn Against Complacency <a href="http://www.alleghenyfront.org/trump-gives-pipeline-industry-a-boost-but-leaders-warn-against-complacency/">http://www.alleghenyfront.org/trump-gives-pipeline-industry-a-boost-but-leaders-warn-against-complacency/</a>

abc27: Did proposed pipeline in Midstate get support from President Trump? http://abc27.com/2017/01/25/did-proposed-pipeline-in-midstate-get-support-from-president-trump/

Times News: Feds delay final pipeline impact statement <a href="http://www.tnonline.com/2017/jan/24/feds-delay-final-pipeline-impact-statement">http://www.tnonline.com/2017/jan/24/feds-delay-final-pipeline-impact-statement</a>

Allegheny Front: Trump Gives Pipeline Industry a Boost, But Leaders Warn Against Complacency <a href="http://www.alleghenyfront.org/trump-gives-pipeline-industry-a-boost-but-leaders-warn-against-complacency/">http://www.alleghenyfront.org/trump-gives-pipeline-industry-a-boost-but-leaders-warn-against-complacency/</a>

### Waste

Pittsburgh Tribune Review: South Huntingdon leaders again cite MAX Environmental Technologies for noxious odors

http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/11731124-74/max-company-huntingdon

Republican Herald: Pottsville sewer authority puts finishing touches on corrective action plan <a href="http://republicanherald.com/news/pottsville-sewer-authority-puts-finishing-touches-on-corrective-action-plan-1.2146588">http://republicanherald.com/news/pottsville-sewer-authority-puts-finishing-touches-on-corrective-action-plan-1.2146588</a>

Times Observer: City closing in on solution for required compost site <a href="http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2017/01/city-closing-in-on-solution-for-required-compost-site/">http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2017/01/city-closing-in-on-solution-for-required-compost-site/</a>

### Water

Bay Journal: PA lawmakers propose water fee to raise cleanup funds <a href="http://www.bayjournal.com/article/pa lawmakers propose water fee to raise cleanup funds">http://www.bayjournal.com/article/pa lawmakers propose water fee to raise cleanup funds</a>

Tredyffrin Patch: Downed Wires, Storm water work close Tredyffrin Township roads <a href="http://patch.com/pennsylvania/te/downed-wires-storm-water-work-close-tredyffrin-township-roads">http://patch.com/pennsylvania/te/downed-wires-storm-water-work-close-tredyffrin-township-roads</a>

Bucks County Courier Times: Navy sues 3 Northampton private wells contaminated with PFCS <a href="http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/navy-says-northampton-private-wells-contaminated-with-pfcs/article">http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/navy-says-northampton-private-wells-contaminated-with-pfcs/article</a> ba9e4c58-9a70-5103-aa36-cbf753a45864.html

Bucks County Courier Times: Bucks, Montgomery counties, health officials weigh in on PFC contamination, blood testing

http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/bucks-montgomery-counties-health-officials-weigh-in-on-pfc-contamination/article 11a988ae-e628-575d-a8e2-e70a7430bc78.html

Reading Eagle: Reading officials plan dedication of sewer plant reconstruction <a href="http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/reading-officials-plan-dedication-of-sewer-plant-reconstruction">http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/reading-officials-plan-dedication-of-sewer-plant-reconstruction</a>

Lebanon Daily News: Experts: Diesel fuel found in Myerstown pond <a href="http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2017/01/25/experts-diesel-fuel-found-myerstown-pond/95156852/">http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2017/01/25/experts-diesel-fuel-found-myerstown-pond/95156852/</a>

WITF: Delaware basin program measures its progress in protecting water supplies <a href="https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/01/25/delaware-basin-program-measures-its-progress-in-protecting-water-supplies/">https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/01/25/delaware-basin-program-measures-its-progress-in-protecting-water-supplies/</a>? ga=1.55970850.882895250.1471610849

abc27: Duncannon encourages home testing after finding high lead levels in water <a href="http://abc27.com/2017/01/25/duncannon-encourages-home-testing-after-finding-high-lead-levels-in-water/">http://abc27.com/2017/01/25/duncannon-encourages-home-testing-after-finding-high-lead-levels-in-water/</a>

FOX43: Duncannon residents test their drinking water for lead http://fox43.com/2017/01/25/duncannon-residents-test-their-drinking-water-for-lead/

Republican Herald: FAMA looks at prison closure, budget http://republicanherald.com/news/fama-looks-at-prison-closure-budget-1.2145729

Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Summit Elementary reopens in Butler Area School District amid lead concerns <a href="http://www.post-gazette.com/local/north/2017/01/26/Summit-Elementary-reopens-in-Butler-Area-School-District-amid-lead-water-concerns/stories/201701260133">http://www.post-gazette.com/local/north/2017/01/26/Summit-Elementary-reopens-in-Butler-Area-School-District-amid-lead-water-concerns/stories/201701260133</a>

WPXI: Students to return to Summit Twp. Elementary School Thursday amid lead concerns <a href="http://www.wpxi.com/news/students-to-return-to-summit-twp-elementary-school-thursday-amid-lead-concerns/487967365">http://www.wpxi.com/news/students-to-return-to-summit-twp-elementary-school-thursday-amid-lead-concerns/487967365</a>

## Miscellaneous

Philadelphia Inquirer: Giant sinkhole opens up in Glenside <a href="http://www.philly.com/philly/blogs/real-time/Giant-sinkhole-opens-up-in-Glenside.html">http://www.philly.com/philly/blogs/real-time/Giant-sinkhole-opens-up-in-Glenside.html</a>

Pennlive: Do you smell a funk coming from a field near your home? Blame Steve Groff <a href="http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/01/do you smell a funk coming fro.html#incart river index">http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/01/do you smell a funk coming fro.html#incart river index</a>

Pennlive: If Wolf wants a severance tax, he'll have to give on sanctuary campuses http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/01/if wolf wants a severance tax.html#incart river index

Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Giant sinkhole swallows front yards of suburban Phila. homes

 $\frac{http://www.post-gazette.com/news/state/2017/01/25/Giant-sinkhole-swallows-front-yards-of-Philadelphia-homes/stories/201701250172$